
    
 

Letter of Association 
 

Ref. No. STIITB/2024/3738                4th  June 2024 

 

To, 

The Principal 

All Saints' College 

Thiruvananthapuram, Kerala-695007 

 

We are happy to announce the ASSOCIATION of Knowledge Partner Spoken Tutorial 

Program, IIT Bombay with All Saints' College, Thiruvananthapuram, Kerala. Your 

College is officially now an Academic Center-ILM for initiating Spoken Tutorial 

Training. The Program is a part of the National Mission on Education through ICT, MOE, 

Govt. of India, to spread IT Literacy all over India. We are promoting the learning and 

usage of Free & Open-Source Software (FOSS), through an Audio-Video teaching tool, 

viz, 'Spoken Tutorial'.  

 

We support and motivate colleges to train students in Basic Computer Skills, Software, 

and IT. The course and the training are offered for Rs.236/student/course and Rs. 

590/faculty/course including GST to the College. Your association is highly appreciated. 

The college has trained 37 learners (in Avogadro). 

 

Looking forward to many enrolments and covering more departments in the College. You 

are making an outstanding contribution to using ICT-based teaching and learning 

methodology for students of your College. 

 

For and On behalf of 

Spoken Tutorials, 
Indian Institute of Technology, Bombay 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs. Akanksha Saini 
National Coordinator 
Spoken Tutorial Project, IIT Bombay 
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